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November Edition 

from the Starfish UK & Malawi Teams. 
 

Thank you from all of us at Starfish Malawi. Without your donations and prayers, our work would not 
be possible. We thank God every day for what He is doing in Malawi and here with us in the UK. 

 
This month we would like to share the following stories with you. 

 

 

Update on Construction of Houses 

We are delighted to tell you that the house for the teachers at Everland special needs centre is going 
really well and is now at roof level. This is a different design from previous houses as it is semi-

detached, providing two separate living spaces. 

 

The maternity staff houses are also being built. The first one has the roof on and will be completed 
soon. Once this is done, the builders will start the second house. 
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Update on Autumn Appeal 

We are so grateful to all those who have donated towards this appeal, so far, to supply much needed 
mosquito nets and toiletries to many children and their families. 

 
The fund total at present is just under £2,400. 

 
We have recently distributed the nets to Salima Blind school and will be continuing the distribution 

among the children and their families connected with Glad Tidings Orphan Care.   

 

 

 

   

 

 

Nets distributed to Salima Blind School 
 

The fight against malaria occurs every year in the rainy season, November to April. 

 

According to WHO Malaria remains a significant public health problem in Malawi, with an estimated 
4.4 million cases in 2021 (with an incidence rate of 244.4 per 1000), resulting in 7,392 deaths. 

 
Our appeal is still open 

Salima Office Staff Update 

There have been some changes to our Salima office staff team in recent months.  
 

Hello to Esther Chavula our new finance officer. 
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We would like to welcome to Esther to the team and wish her the very best as she gets to grips with 
the financial work in the office. 

 

Hello to Bornwell Yona who has joined the team in the office, as well as continuing his leadership of 
the Children's Clubs and the Christian Resource Libraries. 

 

Forthcoming Christmas Gift Opportunity 

We are repeating our successful programme to supply children and families with basic essentials for 
their food and hygiene needs but this year we have added items that will help with education and 

family agriculture. 
 

Please look out for an email arriving in your inbox at the end of November.  
 

We thank you in advance for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Gift Vouchers 
 

We would like to remind you that we have our gift vouchers available for 
you to use as birthday or anniversary presents. 

 
Please contact Nikkie at admin@starfishmalawi.com 

to arrange for your gift voucher of any value to be sent to you.  

 

For more information about Starfish Malawi 
please visit our webpage 
www.starfishmalawi.com 
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